
A message from Sutton PTA: 
 

While these are unprecedented times, the PTA is still working to plan for next 
year.  With that said, the Nominating Committee has put together a Slate for 
the 2020/21 PTA Executive Board.  We will place a virtual vote on Tuesday, 
3/31.  According to PTA bylaws, you must be a current member of the PTA in 
order to vote.  Thank you to the following individuals who have volunteered to 
give their time to play an active role in the 2020/21 PTA Executive Board.  
 

 
 
 
 


